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I would like to take this opportunity to say a thank you on 
behalf of the whole school community to Mrs Sparks our 
Chair of Governors who will be stepping down as her term 
of office comes to an end.  Mrs Sparks has been Chair since 
2019 and supported the school and leadership through a 
very busy and eventful 4 years; we thank her for her 
commitment and support during this time.  In the interim, 
Mrs Adler our experienced Vice Chair will be leading our 
Governors.   
A message from Mrs Sparks:  As my term of office is 
coming to an end I have decided to step down as Chair and 
Governor at Wheatcroft. The last few years have been very 
difficult for all schools with the pandemic and the 
aftermath it caused! It has been a real privilege to be on 
the Governing board at Wheatcroft. We are all volunteers 
and we become Governors because we feel passionate 
about education and care about all stakeholders in the 
establishment we support. This term there are many new 
faces in the school and I wish them well as they settle into 
their new roles. Thank you all for your continuing support 
of the school.  

EYFS: before    Y1: describe      Y2: experience      Y3: expense    Y4: vigorous       Y5: strive    Y6: fluctuate  
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Birthday Books 

Tues 3rd Oct - Individual School Photos  

Thurs 12th Oct – PTFA Magic Show EYFS & KS1 

Fri 13th Oct – PTFA KS2 discos  

 

 

Coming up… 
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Team Points  

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

UKS2       https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju 

                  LKS2       https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7 

   KS1         https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju 

Foundation https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ 

 

Nursery would be grateful for any old pans, baking trays, 
wooden spoons etc. for their mud kitchen and role play 

area.  

 
KS2 would love your newspapers please, they will be 

making papier mache soon!  

 
If you have a current DBS with the school and have a 
particular creative skill & the confidence to run a club 

for a group of children please do email your thoughts to 
our office team!  

We are looking for regular help within our classrooms.  
This could be to hear readers, mount display work, 

help support small groups and much more!  If you can 
spare any time across the week on a regular basis, 

please do speak with your class teacher.    
Thank you  

Achievement Awards 

 

 Can you help?  

 
 
 
 
 

R1: Willow B          R2: Charlotte B        Y1: Parker G 

Y1/2: Jesse P          Y2: Joshua G            Y3: Aoife S         

Y3/4: Oscar A         Y4: Albie G               Y5: Isaac M                  

Y5/6: Layla S         

Y6: James O’C 

 

 

 

Sign of the week 
 

The Croft have a vacancy for a morning and afternoon 
position. 

7.30 – 9.00 am 
3.00 – 6.00 pm 

Please email the_croft@live.co.uk for further information 
and to submit your application. 

 

Job Opportunity 
 

https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ

